
              Prayer and Praise – February 19, 2025  
   “For with God nothing will be impossible.” 

Luke 1:37 (NKJV) 

 

Please share with your congregation or with other interested individuals. Thank you for praying and caring. 
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Guinea: Missionaries Tom and Sherry Moore ask for prayer as they have been having 

mechanical issues with their vehicle again.  They were scheduled to visit the church plant in 

Madina Borboffe yesterday morning. As they drove off, not even ten minutes into the drive, the 

vehicle left them and two young people that were accompaning them stranded. Praise God 

because when this happened a taxi passed by, the driver agreed to take them all to their 

destination arriving only five minutes late. Nothing is impossible for God!  

(video: 

https://www.facebook.com/654857027/videos/pcb.10162989991282028/28541630158818655) 

 

Sierra Leone: Field Director Milton Godwin praises God for the success of the Congo Town Open Bible Standard 

School Family Picnic held at the town's amusement park on February 15. The event was attended by most parents 

and guardians. During this time, Sister Mary Godwin, who is the school principal, was able to speak and share 

about the love of Christ. Many people gave their lives to Christ by saying the sinner's prayer. The brief service was 

followed by outdoor activities for the children and families had the opportunity to interact with each other and 

make new friends. 

 

Tijuana, Mexico: Missionary Michaela Morgran shared that her grandfather passed away last week. She and her 

baby Hadassah will travel this weekend to attend Saurday’s memorial service. Please pray for Michaela and her 

family during this difficult time.  

 

Liberia: Missionaries Drew and Jessica Welch praise the Lord for the continuing 

work happening at the Legacy Campus. There are two young men, Le and 

Tanishu, who work diligently to maintain the campus looking nice. They are so 

thankful for them and for everyone that participates with their hard work and 

dedication. Please pray for the projects that are being done at this time, for 

everyone’s safety and blessings.  

 

 

 

 
Global Harvest Offering 2024-2025: 

Would you join the Multiply France team by giving an offering that will help our 
pastors reach their communities? Our priority will be to provide funds so that our Open 
Bible leadership in France can plant more churches and spread the Gospel of Christ.  

Donations can be made online at openbible.org/MultiplyFrance or by mailing  a check 
payable to Open Bible Churches and write “Multiply France” in the memo line to our 
address below.  
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